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                       17th May 2023 
 
 
To Sir Mark Rowley. 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
I contacted you in November 22 and February 23 re the damage being done to children with 
special needs through deliberate non and wrong diagnosis. To be able to do this over 
generations, the whole system, it’s control and child protection mechanisms have had to 
deliberately manipulated. Autistic/ADHD kids are not naughty but mis-understood. Short 
sharp shock from restraint and bullying to comply with normality causes long term mental 
health issues due to post traumatic stress. 
 
I was and am surprised I have had no contact from the met to ask for my proof. The mother 
of child X has all his paperwork, showing what was done after he was put at risk by education, 
social services, and Herts council. If this paperwork was viewed by what protocols, procedures 
and codes of practice should have done to help this child. Rather than what actually happened, 
which was damaging to him. You will see what I mean once viewed in the correct way. I 
already had before his won tribunal in 2012. At the tribunal the council was exposed for 
falsification of documents. The original was signed and copied by the mother, yet in the 
councils bundle it had been totally changed.  
 
What happened to this young chap is happening and has happened to tens of thousands of 
others. The government has not responded correctly because they would have to investigate 
yet they know what they did and are still doing. Like many scandals in the past, inaction and 
time has been used so they have no responsibility. Then nothing will change as nothing was 
wrong and lessons were not learnt, as with baby P. If lessons had been learnt, child X’s life 
would not have been wretched.  
 
Please let me know why the police response to allegations of child abuse has been so slow and 
what you intend to do in the future. 
 
My case study and mother’s paperwork with my letters will be part of my bundle to the ICC 
and UN. The justice for autism website I set up holds much of the information you will need 
to make a fair judgement.  
 
A quick response would help. 
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Yours sincerely,  

 

 
 
Howard Lamb, 
DC 
 
 
 
 

 


